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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: MacLeod, Carryl G [CMacleod@chevron.com]
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 9:39 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: 'CHernandez@craworld.com'; Wilken, Brandon; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Silva, Brian
Subject: RE: Response to Request for Closure - Chevron #20-9339 (RO466)

Mr. Detterman 
 
Thank you for the update of your review of the Case Closure addendum.  We look forward to hearing from you regarding 
this site. 
 
Enjoy your vacation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Carryl MacLeod 
Project Manager 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company  
Marketing Business Unit  
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road  
San Ramon, CA  94583  
Tel 925 790 6506 
Cell 925 548 6572 
cmacleod@chevron.com 
 
ALWAYS Do Every Task... The Right Way... Every Time!  
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 9:21 AM 
To: MacLeod, Carryl G 
Cc: 'CHernandez@craworld.com'; Wilken, Brandon; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: Response to Request for Closure - Chevron #20-9339 (RO466) 
 
Ms. MacLeod, 
ACEH has undertaken review of the “Addendum to Case Closure Request” report dated December 11, 2012.  Based on 
my calculations a response is due today; however, the response will require limited additional time.  While I suspect that 
there may be sufficient time this week to complete the review and respond accordingly, I have a 11 day vacation that is 
scheduled to begin late next week, and this may complicate the timing of the response.  Consequently, I wanted to provide 
advance notice that I may require an additional three to four weeks to respond due to the vacation and other currently 
scheduled conflicts.  The site will be a high priority both this week, and should it be required, upon my return.  Thank 
you. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Regards, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
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Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


